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WHAT’S HAPPENING 

A column used to promote non-profit community events as well as a bonus promo for our advertisers. 
If you wish to have your non-profit event listed please contact the Town Office. 

April 1st April Fool’s Day 

April 9th Mantario Fish Fry 

April 9th  Spring Market at  Community Hall 

April 15th  Good Friday  

April 17th  Easter Sunday 

May 2nd  Pre-Registration for after school program at Lutheran Church 

May 3rd – June 14th After school Program at Lutheran Church  

May 28th Community Garage Sale 

June17th  An Evening with Mitch Larock 

June 30th Movie in the Park 

July 1st -3rd Eatonia Centennial 

April 2022 

TOWN OFFICE HOURS 

Monday to Friday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

1:00pm – 5:00pm 
Closed Weekends & Stat Holidays 

Closed April 15th for 

Good Friday 
Cl 

NUISANCE GROUND HOURS 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday  

1:00pm – 6:00pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday  

9:00am – 12:00pm 
Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 

Closed April 15th for 

 Good Friday  
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EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the Town of Eatonia 

Rates: 
Regular Classifies (5-6 Lines) 

Paid in advance RATE $12 OTHERWISE $21 

Box classified ads $21 
 

1/8 Page Ad $19 

1/4 Page Ad $37 

1/2 Page Ad $58 

Full Page Ad $105
 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/4 Page Ad $20 

1/2 Page Ad $28 

Full Page Ad  $51 
 

GST is not included in above pricing 
 

PH: 306-967-2251 Fax: 306-967-2267 

Email: newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
 

**DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS IS THE  

22ND OF EACH MONTH** 

 

 GARBAGE PICK-UP 
  

Please have your bin out on the street  

by 7:00 a.m. 

Monday, April 11th  

Monday, April 25th 

 

   

RECYCLING PICK-UP 
 

Please have your bin out on the street  
by 7:00 a.m. 

Thursday, April 7th 
Thursday, April 21st 

 
 
  
 
 
 

CONDITIONS OF ADVERTISING ACCEPTANCE 

INCLUDING DISPLAY 

All advertising is subject to publisher’s approval. 

Proofs of the advertisement will be sent out to all 

advertisers prior to printing. Any errors thereafter we 

will not accept responsibility for. We ask that all ads 

are submitted in a timely manner to allow enough 

time to process the proofs. 

PLEASE READ YOUR AD 

 

TAXES 
 

The Town is offering tax discounts for prepayment of 

2022 taxes. The following discounts will be applied to 

Municipal tax payments made during that month: 

April- 3% 

May – 2% 

June – 1% 

If you have any questions feel free to  

call the office. 

 

UTILITY ACCOUNT OVERDUE INTEREST 

As per Bylaw No. 13/21, effective January 1, 2022, the 

interest rate for outstanding utility accounts over 30 days 

will be 5% per month.  This has increased from 2% per 

month.   

 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2022 

There will be a rate increase to water, sewer and recycling 

rates charged on the utility bills. You will notice this 

increase on your next utility bill mailed out on March 1, 

2022.   

For residential the rate increases are as follows (per 

billing):  

Minimum Water Fee - $105.60 

Overage Rate for Water - $9.80 per 1,000 gallons or part 

thereof  

Sewer Fee - $23.44 

Recycling - $14.00 

The water and sewer rates are being increased to build up 

the utility reserve for future projects such as sewer 

relining, water line replacement or water treatment plant 

upgrades.  

The recycling rates are being increased due to an increase 

being passed down to the town from Triways Disposal 

Services.   

 Summer Student Required 

The Town of Eatonia requires a summer student to work 

in the Public Works Department to cut grass, tend to 

flowers and trees, and other miscellaneous duties. 

Must have valid driver’s license 

The position is to start around the beginning of May 2022 

For more information on this position contact the  

Town Office at 306-967-2251 

 

Applications can be sent to: 

Town of Eatonia 

Box 237 

Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 

Fax to 306-967-2267 

Email to eatonia@sasktel.net 
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Somerville Digital Sign 
Somerville Digital Sign is a unique advertising digital 

sign to advertise your business needs, community 

events, birthdays, baby announcements, 

anniversaries, engagements, hockey games, 

reunions and employment postings. 

Commercial spots are 10 seconds long, minimum of 

288 reps/24 hours a day, 7 days a week.   

Creative designs by our Digital Sign Animator are 

available upon request. 

Cost:  $60 a week Commercial/Business Promotions 

$25 a week Community Events & 

Announcements                                          
*Taxes not included in prices *Prices subject to change 

Creative designs for an animated commercial or a 

static commercial can be discussed at time of 

booking. 

Please call our Digital Sign Coordinator Jerry 

Fuerstenberg at 306-967-2101 if you have any 

questions or if you would like to discuss your options. 

 

 

Eatonia Agencies LTD 

will be closed  

Friday April 1, 2022  

Sorry for the 

Inconvenience  
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CAMPGROUND 
WASHROOM CUSTODIAN 

 

The Town of Eatonia requires someone 
to 

clean the campground washrooms 

The position will start 
around the May long weekend and 
end around Thanksgiving weekend 

 

For more information on this position 

contact the town office at 306-967-2251 

 

Applications can be sent to: 

Town of Eatonia 
Box 237 

Eatonia, SK 
S0L 0Y0 

 

Fax to 306-967-2267 

 

Email to eatonia@sasktel.net 
 

Applications for this position will be 
received until the position is filled. 

 

The United Church Women are hosting a Fundraiser 

Garage Sale on May 28, 2022. Donations of gently 

used items will be very much appreciated. Items can 

be dropped off in Neil & Janine Spechts garage the 

week of the sale.  Contact Janine Specht. 306 463-8620 

for more information. 

James would like to say THANK YOU to my employer 

 J & T Hennes Farms and 5 Seeds Cleaning for the 

wonderful support, while I healed from a broken heal late 

last year and earlier this year. Thank you to Amy & Lynn 

for shoveling our sidewalks. Thank you to Trish at the post 

office for helping take a heavy parcel to our vehicle and 

thank you to the ladies at the coop grocery store for 

bringing out our groceries to our car as well. We really 

appreciated your support. 

 

Independent Agronomy & Soil 

Sampling 

Serving West Central SK and Area 

Contact Morgan Follensbee for 

more information 

306-430-1557 / 

elevateyourfarm@gmail.com 

mailto:eatonia@sasktel.net
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Senior Citizen Achievement Award 

 

 

The Heritage Board would like to recognize an 

individual, sixty-five years or older, who has 

demonstrated outstanding community 

contribution through volunteerism, and has made 

an impact in their community by investing time 

and effort to improve the quality of life for others. 

Everyone is encouraged to nominate individuals 

who are deserving of this recognition. 

The deadline for nominations is            

Monday May 30th at 12:00 pm (noon) 

Criteria and nomination forms can be picked up & 

dropped off at Town Office or Call Sharon Price at 

306-460-5267 

 

We have available for July 1 Centennial Long Weekend 2 

camping spots at our home. This includes 15 amp 

power/water. Please email me at pixels303@gmail.com 

for details. We are located in the middle of 1st Ave West. 

If you're a home owner and also wish to rent out a spot in 

your yard I can handle all the details for you for a very 

small fee. Feel free to email me too. 

 

mailto:pixels303@gmail.com
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CEMETERY BEE COMING IN MAY 

With the countdown to July 1 underway, spring weather will inspire people to “spruce” up their yards 

in readiness for the anticipated influx of visitors to town. 

We encourage a similar momentum at the cemetery as it too, will have many visitors. It is the enduring 

memorial for pioneers and heritage of the community. The oldest inscribed monument is dated 1919. 

Check your family markers for ways to enhance their appearance to add to the presentation of the 

cemetery as a whole. A reminder that ornamentation not attached to a monument (flowers, wreaths, 

glassware, plaques) which hinders maintenance is not permitted as outlined in the town cemetery 

bylaw. A nice option for flowers and solar lights is the purchase of a vase to be fixed on the side of the 

monument. A metal wire saddle with florist foam works very well for an upright monument. The prairie 

wind is a constant so please keep it in mind! 

Everyone is invited to help beautify Eatonia and District Cemetery for the Centennial celebration. 

Watch for the date! 

 

  

 

The Eatonia Heritage Board is seeking to hire 

a student or students to act as a tour guide as 

well as to look after cleaning the buildings and 

light grounds keeping duties. 

The student will work on Friday, Saturday and 

Sunday afternoons from 1:00 to 4:30. There 

may be the option for additional hours on long 

weekends.   

The start date will be at the end of June and will 

run until the end of August.    

Please call Sharon Price at 306 460 5267 for 

more details. 
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 Come Join the Fun!  

An after school program is starting 

Tuesday May 3rd and Running every 

Tuesday until June14th at the Lutheran 

Church basement from 3:30-5:00pm for 

ages 5 and up. All denominations are 

welcome. Pre-register Monday May 2, 

2-4pm at the Lutheran Church. 

Program includes snack upon arrival, 

games, crafts, songs and stories. 

FREE: For more information, 

Call Marie at 306-967-2546. 



 

P a g e  14 | 16 

 

EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN www.eatonia.ca 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

P a g e  15 | 16 

 

EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN www.eatonia.ca 
  

 

 

The Eatonia & District Board would like to thank the following individuals and 

businesses for their support at the Funspiel. We truly appreciate the donations of 

time, items and funds that went into this event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leader Liquor Market 

Stimmers Farm & Co Ltd 

Eatonia Co-op Grocery 

Matthew McKinnon & Randi Somerville 

Kiley & Jami Swan 

Chris & Susan Theaker 

Greg & Ronalee Guidinger 

The 21-44 Store 

Bredy’s Country Store 

Steven Somerville & Jensen Cherewyk 

Brett & Kim Becker 

Deb’s Massage Therapy 

 

Thank you to Brett Becker for organizing the ice 

making and to everyone that helped with that. 

Also, to everyone that helped in the kitchen, and 

to all the players. 

These fundraisers couldn’t happen without you.   

APRIL REC NEWS 

If we mistakenly missed anyone, please accept our sincere apologies and know that your efforts were truly appreciated! 

With the two fundraisers that the Rec Board hosted in 

March, we were able to raise $16,662. This will be used 

for facility operations, maintenance and upgrades.  

Thank You 
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.…
…

............ 

………………………

…..  

APRIL REC NEWS 

..…
…

.…
…

............ 

………………………

…..  

The arena was busy this season with hockey 

games, skate club, 3 on 3 and the Funspiel. 

Thank you to all the minor hockey parents 

and other volunteers that keep the arena 

running throughout the season.  

 

The Eatonia Recreation Board will be 

providing two $100 bursaries to individuals 

attending sports/recreation camps this 

summer. Please submit your application for 

a bursary by May 5th to the Recreation 

Office. ………………………

…..  
Soccer registrations went out thought the 

school. You can also find the registration form 

on the Rec Board’s Facebook page. Please 

return to the Rec Office by March 31st, if your 

child would like to play. 

………………………

…..  
Thank you to Jennifer Bews for instructing 

yoga this winter and Lindsay Larock for the 

use of Main Street Studio.  

We are now accepting applications for full 

and part time lifeguards for the Eatonia 

Pool. Resumes can be dropped off, 

mailed or emailed 

(eatoniarec@sasktel.net) to the 

Recreation Office. 

 

Thank you to all the players, and the 

volunteers that come out and helped that 

weekend.  


